
Date: March 19, 2020 at 4:24:27 PM CDT 

Subject: NOTICE:  Governor's Order, Essential Personnel and Campus Closure 

 
ATTENTION! 
 

 
On March 19, 2020, Gov. Kay Ivey’s office issued a Public Health Notice in cooperation with the Alabama 
Department of Pubic Health: 
 

 
https://governor.alabama.gov/newsroom/2020/03/governor-ivey-issues-statement-on-statewide-
public-health-order/ 
  
In cooperation with this order, the Alabama A&M Department of Public Safety will consider the campus 
closed today starting at 5:00 pm.  
 

 
Only essential personnel will be allowed on campus, which includes the President and member of his 
cabinet, pre-approved vendors, students departing campus, parents picking up students leaving campus, 
Facilities Management, and DPS employees.  This order will last until further notice. 
  
  

SOURCE: 
 
Nadis E. Carlisle Jr.,  Chief of Police 
Executive Director of Public Safety & Emergency Preparedness 
P: 256.372.1281 / F: 256.372.8336 / public.safety@aamu.edu 
The Office of Student Affairs: Integrity.Diversity.Collaboration.Service 
Alabama A&M University 
P.O. Box 264 
Normal, AL 35762 
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